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The New and Improved Fire Station No. 73 Groundbreaking 

 
    The City of Fontana celebrated the Groundbreaking of the New and Improved Fire Station No. 73, located at 

8143 Banana Ave Fontana, CA. The new station will improve response times and provide efficient delivery of 

emergency medical and fire service throughout the growth & build out of this portion of the City. The event was 

hosted by City of Fontana Mayor Acquanetta Warren, in attendance; The Fontana City Council, Chair of the 

San Bernardino County Board of Supervisors-Janice Rutherford, San Bernardino County Fire Chief Mark 

Hartwig, Division Chief Jon McLinn, and Fontana Police Chief Rodney Jones. The approximately 7,000 square 

foot facility will replace a station built in 1960 and house a paramedic engine, hazardous materials response 

units and have space for six firefighters.  
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